Y5 Class Information 2024-25



Homework Arrangements	Online Resources	Expectations	Set	Completed by
Reading every night (choice of book or Reading Plus)	Home Reading Book (not online)	Supervised reading (by an adult) for 10- 15 minutes.		Note an entry each time in your child's Reading Record.
	Reading Plus	Every night (10 -15 mins)	Monday	Following Monday
Spelling	Spelling Shed	Every night (5 – 10 mins)	Monday	Following Monday
Number Facts	Times Table Rock Stars	Every night (5 – 10 mins)	Monday	Following Monday

Please support us in ensuring that homework is completed each night. We check this daily in school.

If your child is unable to complete their homework, they should go to the ICT suite at break or lunchtime to catch up.

What we will learn about in Y5:	PE:		
Our curriculum information can be found on our class page on the school website under 'Curriculum and Gallery'.	P.E. will take place on Monday and Thursday each week.		
To find out more about what we teach in Y5, please have a look at our curriculum overviews which can be found on our year group page on the school website. To find out more about our R.E. curriculum, please click on our one-page document which summarises the coverage for the year: Y5 R.E.	 Throughout the year, we may do P.E. indoors and outdoors. Therefore, your child will need to have their full kit in school at all times. The P.E. kit should consist of: Plain unbranded white t-shirt Plain unbranded black shorts or skort Black or dark blue tracksuit bottoms / leggings may be worn during cold periods for outdoor P.E. Black pumps for indoor P.E. Trainers (can be worn) for outdoor P.E. and games Please ensure that all items of clothing are clearly labelled. We will send them home half termly to be 		
	washed and cleaned.		
Reading Challenges:	Prayer Bags:		
Every month, your child can enter a reading raffle to have an opportunity to win a book.	Every Friday, a pupil in our class will bring home the class prayer bag.		
All they need to do is pick a book from our year group reading list to read. Update the <u>form</u> and we will enter you into the monthly raffle.	Please use this as an opportunity to gather and pray together. We would love to see your prayers on the class Padlet page. Click the link to upload them when it is your turn.		
The aim is that every child reads at least one book a half term. Good luck!			

If you have any further questions, then please do not hesitate to contact your child's class teacher. Thank you for your support.